
 

 

 
Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers,  
 
 
 
 
As you are aware, your children will be taking their SATS during the week commencing May 12th. 
 
SATS BREAKFAST SNACKS  
 
We would like to invite your children to arrive at school at 8.30am and to go to their classroom 
entrances for a light snack before their SATS on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday that 
week. The snacks will be a small top-up to your child’s usual breakfast, such as a flapjack.   
 
If your child attends our usual breakfast club, they may still arrive there for 8.15am and staff will 
bring them to the classroom at 8.30am. Ensuring that your children are at school on time for the 
SATS Breakfast Snack will mean that they are not rushing and worrying about being late for the 
start of the tests each day.   
 
It is very important that the children are in school on time, as there are set procedures that we 
must follow regarding the seating of children and the opening of the test papers. These sessions 
will also help the children to settle into the day and to be reassured by teachers. We recognise that 
many of the children are feeling anxious about their SATS and are doing all that we can to support 
and encourage them.  
 
Please encourage your children to rest and relax when they arrive home each day and to have an 
early night! This will help them to do their best each day, and that is all we can ask of them. We 
certainly don’t want them to feel undue pressure from school, as we know they have been working 
hard.  
 
 
Thank you for all your support,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
Mrs Hall and the Year 6 team  
  
 


